
2024 Date 

Co-ed weekend 
May 3-5, 2024 

Note: With married couples, 
both persons are urged to 
attend. 

Place:  Star of the North 
Retreat Centre, St Albert AB 

Cost: Donations from those 
attending previous weekends 
cover much of the cost per 
person.   

On the weekend, you are given 
an opportunity to make a tax-
deductible donation towards 
future attendance of others.   

Finances, however, should not 
dictate your attendance. Come 
and join us! 

 

 

 

Beyond the Weekend 

Cursillo is more than a weekend 
experience. Cursillo is an active 
community that provides regular 
opportunities for support, 
fellowship, and spiritual growth. 

Come and join a monthly Ultreya 
(gathering of the community).  

• either in-person or online 
• on the 4th Friday of each 

month at 7:00 pm. 

For Further Information 

See our website at 
www.edmontoncursillo.ca 

or check us out on 

 
 

ANGLICAN DIOCESE OF EDMONTON 
CURSILLO 
10035 – 103 Street NW 

  
 
 

  
 

  

 

 

ANGLICAN 
DIOCESE OF 
EDMONTON 
CURSILLO 

A Way to Enrich Your 
Christian Life 

 

 

http://www.edmontoncursillo.ca/


 

A Way to Enrich Your 
Christian Life 
Cursillo (pronounced kur-see-oh) is 
among the many renewal ministries 
within the Christian Community.  

A Cursillo weekend is a personal, 
informative, and sometimes lively 
event that invites you to: 

* enhance your Christian faith 
* experience the love of God in 

a caring and prayerful setting 
* examine what it means to be 

a Christian in today’s world 

All aspects of life are considered: our 
churches, our workplaces, our 
communities, ourselves, and our 
families. 

Be transformed by the renewing 

of your mind…. Romans 12:2 

 

For everyone who asks receives; the 

one who seeks finds; and the one 

who knocks, the door will be opened.   

Matthew 7:8 

Interested? 

Discuss the possibility of 
attending a Cursillo weekend, with 
your parish priest or with a 
member of the Cursillo 
community. 
 

 

The Weekend  
Experience 
 
The weekend runs from Friday 
evening to late Sunday afternoon. 
 
It revolves around a series of 
talks given by a team of lay 
people and clergy. The talks are 
followed by small group 
discussions. 
 
There are times for worship, 
fellowship, personal reflection, 
prayer, and song. 
 
The weekend is a time for you, as 
a Christian, to be strengthened in 
your spiritual journey. 
 
This weekend is open to all 
Christians 18 years and older. 

 

From the Bishop 
 
I would love to recommend that you consider 
going to the Cursillo weekend this year. Cursillo 
means a little course in Christianity. But it is so 
much more. It is, in fact, a profound experience 
of deep Christian community. It is a weekend of 
learning, but also of fellowship, worship, 
laughter and friendship. Cursillo is a place to ask 
questions, not only about God, but your life. My 
Cursillo weekend was an important experience 
for me as a Christian. I experienced it as a 
complete gift, and I encourage you to experience 
it as well.  
 
The Right Reverend Stephen London 
11th Bishop of Diocese of Edmonton 
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